
 

 

 

              Send Out Notification: 
        T-cell & B-cell Subset Testing 

 
Date: October 8th, 2024 

The Flow Cytometry laboratory has been temporarily impacted in our ability to perform onsite testing for T&B cell 
subsets and select testing will be sent out to appropriate Reference Laboratories beginning 10/4/2024.  This 
change is temporary and we expect to be fully operational with onsite testing by 10/11/2024.  
 
 
Tests impacted include:   LMH3- Lymphocyte Subsets (T&B cells)  

  LM48G- Lymphocyte Subset (T-cell Only) 
 
This temporary measure does not affect test ordering or sample requirements indicated in the test menu. 
https://www.testmenu.com/ROCHESTER  
 
From: Andrew Evans MD, PhD 
Director of Hematopathology Section, UR Medicine Labs 
UR Medicine Labs at Strong Memorial Hospital 
Phone: (585) 273-4591   
E-mail: Andrew_Evans@urmc.rochester.edu 
  
Richard Burack MD, PhD 
Vice Chair of Clinical Operations, UR Medicine Labs 
UR Medicine Labs at Strong Memorial Hospital 
Phone: (585) 273-1885 
E-mail: Richard_Burack@urmc.rochester.edu  
 
Tia LaBarge 
Supervisor, Clinical Flow Cytometry Laboratory 
Phone: (585) 275-6261 
E-mail: Tia_Labarge@urmc.rochester.edu 
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